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Clarendon Park 
Newsletter 

Your Local Team 

What matters to you  

We have revised our beat priorities as of October 2025 to reflect what we have been told concerns the community most. 

• Priority 1: Commercial Burglaries: 

 What we did:  Throughout late 2024/2025, focus was shifted to the Queens Road/Clarendon Park area of the beat. 
 We will be aiming to do the same for the winter months of 2025 with increased police presence, overnight patrols
 and in the event of an uptake—quicker actioning of gathering evidence. 

• Priority 2:  Victoria Park Car Park vehicle ASB. 

 What we did:  A case has been ongoing to manage issues at the Victoria Park car park– to date we have a register of 

 vehicles that have had actions taken against them and have been added to PNS—Police National Computer 

• Priority 3: Vehicle Crime - We will carry on with our initiatives to remind and re-educate about vehicle security over 

the summer months. 

 What we Did: 4 Thefts from motor Vehicles were recorded in September on the beat as a whole, we will continue

 with patrols, advise drivers where possible and establish patterns of offending to pre-empt offences taking place.  

 

PCSO Ammo Sanghera 

PS Mike Green 

PC Des Bausor 

PCSO Paul Williams 
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Other Local News 

Community engagements 

Come and speak to your local beat team about any issues or concerns you may have or to raise any issues 

effecting you or your local community. Officers will be available at the following events: 

• Door knocking consultation—Thurlow Road—Wednesday 8th October 14:00-15:00 

• Retail Visits  - Queens Road—Friday 17th October, 15:00-17:00 

• Retail Visits—Clarendon Park Road— Saturday 25th October—11:00-14:00  

South Leicester Police 

@LPSouthLeics 

www.leics.police.uk 

southleicesterNPAexternal@leics.police.uk 

• Bike Register—PCSO Paul Williams attended a Bike register event at WQE to welcome students back to their studies

– The turnout was overwhelmingly positive with over 40 bikes marked in the time allocated—More dates of open 

events will be published 

• Leicester university—As above, students were welcomed back to Leicester for their academic year. PC Des Bausor, 

and PCSOs Ammo and Paul were in attendance throughout Freshers week to offer safety advice to new and         

returning students alongside the security team. 

For all our crime prevention advice visit: www.leics.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention 

Our advice offers best practice for you to follow alongside practical crime prevention methods: from basic hints and tips to 

more detailed strategies. 

To keep up to date with the latest scams, you can follow Action Fraud on Facebook: www.facebook.com/actionfraud 

Alternatively, the Action Fraud website is: www.actionfraud.police.uk 

Crime Prevention 

We rely on feedback and concerns raised by the 

community. To take part in a short survey regard-

ing confidence in Leicestershire Police, please use 

the QR code to the left. In turn, we will continue 

to review and adapt our plans accordingly. 

http://www.leics.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention
http://www.facebook.com/actionfraud
https://www.actionfraud.police.uk/

